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TO Directors, Exceptional Children Programs
EC Coordinators, Charter Schools

FROM William J. Hussey 38

DATE January 19, 2017

SUBJECT SPECIALIST FOR EDUCATIONAL INTERPRETERS AND
TRANSLITERATORS

The Exceptional Children Division is pleased to announce that Antwan Campbell has joined the
Division as Specialist for Educational Interpreters and Cued Language Transliterators. Antwan will
serve statewide, providing technical assistance and support to traditional public and charter schools
regarding educational, sign language interpreters and cued language transliterators.

Antwan has an extensive background in educational interpreting providing direct service to students
and serving as mentor to other interpreters. With over 10 years of experience in the educational
interpreting field, Antwan will be an excellent resource to assist you in improving outcomes for
students with hearing loss who need an interpreted or transliterated education. Antwan may be
contacted at antwan.campbell/@dpi.nc.gov or 919-807-3855.

Please join us in welcoming Antwan to the Exceptional Children Division.
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